Planning application 2023/3846/P
Dear Mr.Hodgson ,

We all three ( Takashi Uchida , Michael Stern & Andrew Dutton Parish ) of NW35QA fully support the proposal to
embed glyphs in Hampstead pavements to show the positions of the many underground rivers and waterways as
identified by ARUP mapping .

The design seems clear , pleasing and informative so these glyphs will enhance the Conservation Area for everyone .
Please pass the above planning application for this worthwhile project .

Truly ,
Takashi Uchida , Michael Stern & Andrew Dutton Parish



